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Madrid, 17 February 2025 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

LLEIDANETWORKS SERVEIS TELEMÀTICS S.A. 

 
Lleida.net reports a 36.15% increase in its customer base in 2024 

 

Under the provisions of Article 17 of the Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 regarding market 

abuse and Article 227 of the modified text of the Spanish Stock Market Act, approved by Spanish 

Royal Legislative Decree 6/2023, of 17 March and related provisions, as well as Circular 3/2020 of 

BME MFT Equity on information to be provided by Growing Companies, we are hereby informing 

you of the following information relating to LLEIDANETWORKS SERVEIS TELEMÀTICS, 

S.A.: (hereinafter “Lleida.net”, or the “Company "or the “Enterprise”) brings to your attention the 

following information that has been prepared under the exclusive responsibility of the issuer and 

its administrators: 

The Spanish-listed company expanded its customer base by 36.15% in 2024, closing the year 

with 4,222 billed accounts, up from 3,101 in 2023. Each billed account may include multiple users, 

in line with Lleida.net’s business model. 

Throughout the year, the company served clients in 61 countries, seven more than the 54 

markets it operated in during 2023. 

In 2024 international business continued to gain traction, accounting for 54.62% of total 

transactions, reflecting a 7.38% year-on-year growth. 

Lleida.net issued 19,260 invoices in 2024, with an average invoice value of €989.56, 

compared to 17,691 invoices in 2023, where the average was €932.15. 

By year-end, Lleida.net had 356 billed accounts generating over €5,000 annually, 431 clients 

with accounts billing between €500 and €5,000 per year, and 3,435 accounts with annual billings 

below €500 

 

We are available for any further clarification or detailed discussion you might require. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Madrid, 17 February  2025 

Francisco Sapena, CEO and Chairman of the 

Board 
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